3M Transportation Safety Division 3M Center, Building 0235-03-A-09
St. Paul, MN 55144-1000

January 23, 2018
Federal Communications Commission

Re: Transfer from 3M Traffic Safety and Security Division FCC ID to Neology

To Whom It May Concern:

The letter grants authorization for representative of Neology to apply to the FCC for a change
in identification. This authorization applies to 3M Traffic Safety and Security Division , now
known as Transportation Safety Division, FCC ID M4Z26204 granted on December 4, 2014.
The equipment is electrically identical. The only change being the label on the device. The
original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be
representative of and applicable to the changed equipment.

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

%‘M (ke £enna

Kim K. Clark-Ferris

Global Quality Manager

3M Transportation Safety Division

3M Center 0235-3-A-09, St Paul MN 55144
Office: +1651733-7739



